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Welcome to the first Green Team newsletter!
Welcome! In this quarterly newsletter you will find the latest updates of our Interreg
North Sea project Green Team. It includes an explanation of what the project is about,
a summary of an interesting workshop given by the EEA, and an update of one of our
Lighthouses. At the end you'll also meet one of the 11 partners, and see a call to
subscribe to this newsletter and to the LinkedIn-page. Enjoy the read!

Subscribe to this newsletter

Getting to know the project

Green Team in one sentence? Developing and implementing a methodology that
supports local governments in an integral and (cost-) efficient approach to designing
and managing future proof public spaces. How this idea came about and why it is
necessary? Find out by reading the whole articie on our website. 

https://inschrijvingen.provincieantwerpen.be/cn/avrml/GreenTeamNB
https://www.interregnorthsea.eu/green-team/news/getting-to-know-the-project


Lighthouse in the
spotlight: Landkreis
Emsland
The German district of Emsland has
already hoseted two successful kick-off
Green Team workshops, bringing together
37 colleagues. Moreover, the district
council has given its further approval.
Learn more about their journey here. 

Tintin in Climate
Resilient Cities
Follow us as our star reporter interviews
Ine Vandecasteele, un urban adaptation
expert at the European Environment
Agency. She takes us to climate resilient
cities across Europe, showing what works.
Read the whole article here.

https://www.interregnorthsea.eu/green-team/news/lighthouse-in-the-spotlight-landkreis-emsland
https://www.interregnorthsea.eu/green-team/news/tintin-in-climate-resilient-cities


Representing Green
Team in Utrecht (NL)
On September 25th  2024, the seminar
“Integral Programming with Climate
Adaptation” brought together several
professionals from Dutch municipalities to
discuss the integration of climate
adaptation into urban programming. The
Green Team project was also invited to
give a presentation. Find out more about
the seminar.

Political approval for
Green Team in Emsland
The members of the Emsland Environment
Committee unanimously decided to
continue supporting and implementing the
Green Team project. They expressly
welcome the creative measures for
dealing with climate change, which they
expect to result from this project, in the
form of a climate adaptation strategy for
the district of Emsland. 

Meet the partner -
Province of Antwerp
Each newsletter, you get to meet one of
our 11 partners. First of: the Province of
Antwerp, lead partner of the Green Team
project.

Get to know Tirza & Magali!

Follow us on LinkedIn!

https://www.interregnorthsea.eu/green-team/news/representing-green-team-in-utrecht-nl
https://www.interregnorthsea.eu/green-team/news/representing-green-team-in-utrecht-nl
https://www.interregnorthsea.eu/green-team/news/meet-the-partner-province-of-antwerp
https://www.linkedin.com/company/interreg-nsr-green-team/


Contact us at:
greenteam@provincieantwerpen.be  
Website Green Team 
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